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June message
             from our Exalted Ruler

Some notes about the busy month of May

Fraternally yours

Russ Pallaci, Exalted Ruler
High Point Elks Lodge #1155

   The month of May started off with our NC State Elks Association Convention 
in Wilmington NC, I am proud to say that our Lodge was well represented with Elks 
and guests totaling 29 people.  Our Ladies Auxiliary did another fine job, hosting 
the Ladies breakfast.  Special thanks go out to Fran and Carol Hoover for the set 
up, clean-up and hosting of our hospitality room.
 
  The High Point Lodge received a certificate for 1st place out of all Lodges in the 
state for Our Veterans Remembrance Report, this is something to be proud of 
as we had 100% activity in the Annual Veterans Remembrance Report.
 
  We also received a Treasured Volunteer Award for our Volunteerism at the 
N.C. State Veterans Home.
 
  On the same week-end in May while some of us were in Wilmington, Tom Adams 
(our youth committee chairman) gathered up quite a group of Volunteers to setup, 
cook, and serve Hot dogs and Burgers  for the High Point Pony Baseball league 
family day.  I would like to thank all of our members and guests for the great job.
Also a big THANK YOU goes out to Ronnie Lassiter and Floyd Evans for the job 
they did rebuilding our charcoal grills.
 
  Our annual Raffle was a success once again, my thanks go out to David Horne 
for all his work in organizing the event which takes months of preparation and 
planning.
 
  Now that the pool is open, Please stop by your Lodge and sit out on the deck, 
watch or play some volleyball, or just mingle with some of your fellow elks.
 
  Have a safe Summer:



A Request from the Lodge Office
  Elizabeth in the Lodge Office has requested that if  anyone sends a check to the office please note on the check what it is 
for. We have numerous checks that come into the office at all times of  the year. With all of  the different events such as pool 
activities, music nights, special dining events and membership dues that come in, it is sometimes difficult to determine what 
the checks are paying for. If  you can include your membership number also, that will help make Elizabeth’s job easier.
She says “Thank you” in advance. 

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL
4TH OF JULY PARTY

Time: 10:00 AM-6:00 PM - Come early to pick your spot

& bring lawn chairs to guarantee a seat as chairs go FAAAASSSSTTT!!!
Coolers are welcome

Please no glass or alcoholic beverages are allowed to be 
brought in to the Lodge/Pool.

Games throughout the day
Including the “Parent/Child Relay”.

Burgers and Hot Dogs $1.00 • Draft Beer $1.00

BAND NIGHT AT THE LODGE

OKTOBER SKY
Live Saturday, June 5th, 2010 • 8:30 til ???

NO COVER CHARGE

Come out for a night of friends and fun
listening to great songs from the 60’s to today!

Friday June 11th, 2010

“S. O. S”
(School is Out for the Summer!!)
Free Hot Dogs from 6:00pm

Opening Night Volleyball League Play - Pool Closes at 10:00pm



MEMBER MEETING NIGHT DINNER SPECIALS
Members, please join us for a dinner special before the Regular Lodge Meetings on 

Wednesday, June 9th and 23rd.
Dinner will be served in the upstairs dining room from 6:00 – 7:30. 

We will also have a limited open bar available upstairs during this time. The downstairs 
Member’s Lounge will open immediately after the 7:30 meeting.

Cost is $10.00 for meal and cocktails.
June 9th – Smoked Beef Brisket, Baked Beans, Cole Slaw, Potato Salad, Cornbread, 

Pear Cobbler w/Ice Cream
June 23rd – Pot Roast, Parsley Potatoes, Green Beans, Biscuits, Dessert

In order to guarantee a dinner you must RSVP by phoning the Lodge office or 
signing up in the Member’s Lounge by Monday evening the week of the meeting.

Please remember Wednesday Nights are Member’s Nights at the Lodge – please no guests. 

    Elk’s Father’s Day Oktoberfest!
Saturday, June 19th, 2010 • 7pm-until???

Come enjoy a true Oktoberfest celebration
Right here at your Lodge!

We will have music, Brats & Kraut specials from the Grille and FREE 
samples of State and Nationally acclaimed Ales and Lagers compliments 

of the High Point Hops  Beer Club.

$12.00 gets you in the door and the chance to try all those beers that 
you never had the nerve to order!

Tickets will be available in the Lounge and in the Office 
Starting June 1st.

Buy tickets for the Dad in your life and tell him to bring his friends… 
the more the merrier!

*Please call Elizabeth in the office for more details ~ 869-7313



Happy Birthday to all June Elks
Robert N. Nance		  1

Andrew W. Teresak		  2

Steven W. Galanti		  3

John H. Gerber		  4

Rick Amos		  5

Candice R. Skeen		  5

Jamey Reagan		  6

Daniel J. Matteo		  7

David B. Witt		  7

Todd C. Bryant		  8

Kristin Lagrega 		  9

Tab A. Wood		  9

John J. Linkous		  10

Doug White		  10

Brian K. Whitman		  10

Gary P. Fulk		  11

Mark F. Ledwell		  11

Jerry L. Burns		  12

Kevin Samuel		  12

Henry Shavitz		  13

Angela Finley		  15

L.D. Nicholson		  15

Anne Ray		  15

Timothy C. Smith		  15

Grady L. Morgan		  16

Christopher R. Coble		  17

Lee T. Crews		  17

John C. Kivett		  17

Chris Malcolm		  17

Rob Ferguson		  18

Darrell Howard		  18

Russell Evans		  19

Michael W. Koch		  19

Tommy Rice		  20

Robert Robbins		  20

Walter Thibodeau		  20

Mark Banks		  21

Charles L. Guy		  21

Roy W. Andrews		  23

Keith Hall		  23

Steven E. Burton		  24

Allan S. McKenzie		  24

Alex Adams		  25

K. Scott Butler		  26

Tim Kearns		  26

Cary N. McCarley		  26

John Chipman		  28

Timothy K. Gray		  28

Scott Schwarzer		  28

Jerry D. Whittaker		  28



Have we contacted you yet?

	 The Elks Lodge has been assembling an email list to notify our members of special events, 
calendar changes, or information that is not available at the time the newsletter is presented to the 
printer. If you have not received an email in the last month, then we either do not have your correct 
email address or do not have one for you at all. Please send us your email address if you would like to 
be included. You may send it to Elizabeth at the Lodge Office (hpelks1155@triad.rr.com) or to Mark 
Anthony (gcscaesar@northstate.net).

A Big Thank you from the Lodge!!

The Lodge would like to thank Mike Brown from Oak Ridge and John Lea from Kernersville for 
their assistance in moving 20 tons of sand from the Lodge parking lot to the volleyball court 
on May 5th.  Mike’s tractor broke down making the first trip down the hill.  He called John Lea 
(owner of Rocks, Water, and Fire in Kernersville) to help us out.  Mike was able to get more sand 
moved in 30 minutes than was moved in the first 2 hours. Their donation of heavy equipment 
and time saved us numerous hours of manual labor that weekend. Mike currently is an Elk 
from Maryland. 

Elks care, Elks share

NEW ELKS MENU
We have worked very hard to improve our Grille menu and are rolling out the new items 

to coincide with the opening of the pool.
Please come and check it out, you won’t be disappointed!

Member’s Night 
Bean Bag Toss Tournaments

Wednesday, June 2nd, 16th, & 30th  7:00pm
Enter your two-man team in the Lounge the night of the tourney! 

Come see if you have what it takes to be 
The High Point Elks Lodge Bean Bag Toss Champion!
Sign up your 2 person team in the Member’s Lounge

This will be a double elimination tournament
First Place Team  Wins $40.00 in Elks Bucks!

Second Place Wins $20.00 in Elks Bucks!

$5.00 per person entry fee includes
a hamburger with the fixin’s & a bag of chips

Are you a Soccer fan?
Team USA starts their run at The World Cup against England on June 12th at 2pm.  
The action continues throughout until the Final on July 11th at 2:30pm.  Catch all 
the action on our high definition TVs with your favorite beverage and a snack in 
the downstairs Lounge.



CALLING ALL ELKS MEMBERS, FAMILIES, AND FRIENDS
Your HP Elks Swim Team strives to be self supported but we also need a little help from members and friends.  Our  

fundraisers below go a long way in helping our team buy trophies, ribbons, equipment, etc
This year we are having our Annual Swim Team Car Wash on Saturday June 5th from 8am to 5pm.  Please bring your dirty 

vans, trucks, cars, mopeds, scooters, motorcycles for some good cleaning.  
Also, for the first time we are selling raffle tickets for our 1st Annual Applebees Breakfast on June 12th  from 7:30 to 10am 
served by your HP Elks Swim Team.  The cost per ticket is $7, tickets available at the bar,  from Linda Camp, or Bob Jones.  

Please look for additional details in this newsletter.

ELKS SWIM TEAM SWIMS FOR CANCER THIS JUNE
Over the past 25 years our swim league, the Community Swimming Association has supported the American 

Cancer Society.  Over this period the annual “Swim for Cancer” program has raised a whopping $2.3 millon to help in its 
research and fight for a cure.  Last year, the HP Elks Swim Team raised over $ 4,500 and our goal in 2010 this year is $7,500.  
We can do it with your help!!!!  Please keep an eye out for information around the Lodge for this June Event (to be held 
the 3rd & 4th week in June). Together we can make a difference!!!!!
	 To help, donate or for more information contact Chairman Kelsey Dumoulin (Kelsey@dumoulin.us) 336-

491-7670, Co-Coordinators Molly  Bolick (mbolick@northstate.net)336-442-9736  and
Coach Morgan Mock (utswimfreak@aim.com) 336-681-9997

High Point Pony League Cookout 
On May 1 High Point Elks Lodge #1155 again assisted our cities youth by helping to sponsor The High 
Point Pony League’s Annual Fundraiser Cookout.  Our Elk volunteers worked from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm.  
This year we cooked and served hot dogs and hamburgers to over 1000 people.  Under Ron Lassiter’s 
leadership this year’s event was another rousing success.

Thank you to the following volunteers:

		  Ron Lassiter				    Floyd Evans			   Brad Cooke
		  Shane Wright			   Mike Dunnigan		  Ben Adams
		  Chris Horne				    Tim Wright			   Jesse Gillespie
		  Brad Mabe				    John Gehris			   David Moore
		  Drew Hilliard				   Mike Cockerham		  Tom Adams
		  Steve McAllister			   Todd Hilliard			   Terry Herndon
		  Mike Tennis				    Britt Moore			   Kevin Miller
		  Rusty Evans				    Phil Dickerson		  Ron Hinkle
		  Steve Martin				    John Thompson		  Eddie Whitman
		  Adam Pallaci				   Mike Cook			   Mike Harris

Special thanks to Brad Cooke and Ron Lassiter for logistical support.

Thanks also to our youth volunteers and future Elks:

		  Kris Lassiter				    Colton Evans			  Brian Miller
		  Kyle Miller				    Dillon Mabe			   Ben Horne
		  Drew Adams				   Chase Furr			   Dalton Scott friend

Others who volunteered include Sandy Whitman and Deanna Blankenship who helped with photography.

This year we also had our Drug Awareness Trailer at the event.  Special thanks to Christy Cunningham 
and Tom Day for working the trailer.  If we missed anyone we apologize.  Great job!



Elks Official 2010 Meet Schedule
June 5th:    Time Trials @ Elks Warm ups 7:30, trials start 8am Sharp

June 8th, Tuesday @ Hamilton Lakes   
June 15th, Tuesday Sherwood   HOME 

June 22nd Tuesday @ Greensboro CC (FARM COURSE)   
June 29th Tuesday @ Lake Jeanette    

July 5th Monday, Friendly  HOME
COMMUNITY SWIMMING ASSOCIATION CHAMPIONSHIPS…..JULY 8TH-10TH

High Point Elks Swim Team 2010 Sponsorship

For many years this symbol has represented excellence in the pool and out in our 
community.  The High Point Elks Swim Team has long promoted fun, fitness and the 

sport of swimming in the Triad.  The swim team has centered itself around teamwork, 
sportsmanship, and making every summer fun. Again, this year we turn to the generous 

support of our local business community in our efforts to be self sufficient.  We are a team 
of volunteers who support over 175 swimmers.  Your generous corporate sponsorship will 

go towards, ribbons, trophies, equipment, etc.  

Sponsorship Donation: $250
Includes:

Company Name Announced at All Home Meets
Company Name Listed on Banner at Home Meets

Company Name Listed on Home Heat Sheets (Meet Program)
Company Name Listed on Elks Web Site

Company Recognized in HP Elks Newsletters (July,August,Sept)

THE ENTIRE ELKS SWIM TEAM THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!

For further details please contact Linda Camp 404-6112 or Bob Jones 259-7882



Notes from the Ladies Auxiliary President

May Elk of the Month

Angie Connor
President, Ladies Auxiliary
High Point Elks Lodge #1155

Spring?  I think it is closer to summer! 

  For all who know me (Angie) my last newsletter was not from our Past  Ladies 
Auxiliary President .  I just did not realize I was to put my name at the end of the 
newsletter, silly me.

  I would like to THANK Grace Albertson, Ashley Martin, Carol Hoover, Mary 
Kearns, & Alison Cunningham for our Easter Egg Hunt we had in April.  I am 
sorry if I missed anyone else you all know I am greatly appreciative for all you have 
done.  Also a BIG THANK YOU to Brittany Cockerham, Tiffany Beeson from 
the Helping Hands Fundraiser, and all those the Ladies Auxiliary members who 
helped out: Marjorie Blair, Kathy Pascavage, Monica Pallaci, Carol Hoover, 
Grace Albertson, Linda Transou, Shari Driscoll, Christie Cunningham, & her 
daughter Alison.

  June 19th poolside the Ladies Auxiliary will be having their “Open House” from 
12:00 to 3:00pm Please come and see what the Ladies Auxiliary is all about we will 
have a lot of Fun & Interactive activities to help you get to know some of us.

  For our summer month Ladies Auxiliary social they will be every second Thursday. 
These are also a great way to meet some of us & have some me time.

Cherish each day as though it was the best present you ever received.

*** Editor’s Note ***
A very special “Thank You” goes out to Angie for not 

throwing us under the bus because we missed replacing
Linda’s name with hers.

  Our Elk of the Month for May is Floyd Evans. Floyd was very helpful in cooking for our 
major youth committee event (the High Point Pony league cookout). Floyd also initiated the 
repair work on our 3 Charcoal grills that were in pretty bad shape.  Thank you Floyd for all 
that you do for the High Point Elks Lodge and congratulations on being our May Elk of 
the Month.


